
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       11th March 2016 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

LSSP Dance Competition 

 
Congratulations to Miss Kervin’s Dance Troupe 

who came 2nd in the LSSP Dance Competition 

on Wednesday. They were amazing! 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Mon   21   Mar        Last Monday clubs 

Fri    25  Mar         Good Friday 

Mon  28  Mar         Easter Monday 

Wed 30  Mar         Parents Evening 

Thu  31   Mar         Parents Evening 

Thu  31   Mar        1K Class Assembly 

Fri      1  Apr         Break up for Spring holiday 

 

Own Clothes Day 

 
We are holding a non-uniform day on Monday 

14th March to support our Easter Bingo. 

Children can wear their own clothes to school 

and bring an Easter egg. 

 

Easter Bingo 

 
We are holding our ever popular Easter Bingo 

on Thursday 17th March at 3.15 in the 

Junior Hall. Everyone welcome to come along 

and hopefully win some prizes.  Refreshments 

will be available. 

Y2 Planting 

 
On Thursday 17th March, as part of their 

science work, Y2 are planting on the school 

grounds. A letter has been sent home with 

details of what the children should wear. 

KS1 Games Award 

 
On Monday 7th March the school was 

presented with the KS1 Games Mark gold 

award  for the 2nd time. Well done to all the 

children and staff. 

 

Sports Relief 

 
This year children can bring in £1 to 

participate in Sports Relief One Mile.On 

Friday 18th March, children will need to bring 

suitable sporting clothes and trainers to 

change into in the afternoon. 

Parent Governor 

 
Following the recent vacancy for Parent 

Governor, I am pleased to inform you that Mr 

Stephen Moss (reception class parent) will be 

taking up the post for a period of 4 years. 

Parent Workshop 

 
On Wednesday 16th March 9 -11am, Patrick 

Reade will be hosting a workshop supporting 

parents with children who have difficulties 

with food. For further details please see Miss 

Hamilton or Mrs Houghton (juniors). 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday            Science Club          Miss Daniels 

                        School of Rock       Mrs Mullock 

                        Football                  Yinka 

                        Boys Writing          Mrs White 

                        Dance                     Miss Kervin 

 

                        SEN Drop-in   3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

                        Own Clothes Day – bring an  

                        Easter egg 

 

Tuesday            Y2 Swimming 9.00am 

                         (last session) 

 

                         Y2 Holly Lodge (p.m.) 

 

 

Wednesday      Parent Workshop – supporting 

                         Children with food difficulties 

 

 

Thursday         Easter Bingo 3pm Junior Hall 

 

                        Food Technology 1K, 2E 

  

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

 

                        Y2 Planting 

                                  

 

Friday              Sports Relief  

 

                         Biscuit Day 1W to bring biscuits 

 

                         Tennis 3-4pm 

 

                         Family Learning Literacy Course 

                         Community Room 9.00 – 3.00pm 

 

                          

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

29th  Feb   -   4th Mar 

 

          RD    92.73% 

          RM    92.63% 

          1K     95.83% 

          1W    92.00% 

          2H     93.70% 

          2E     97.50% 

          AM    80.95% 

          PM     83.00% 

 

Only 1 class in green this week! 

Once again well done to 2E your 

attendance is fantastic! 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:           94.11%   
 

   

      

Contact Number 

 
Have your home/mobile numbers changed? 

If so please inform school. It is vital we 

have up-to-date information if the need 

should arise that we have to contact you. 

Philosophy 

 
Would you rather be chased by a jelly, a 

tickle monster or a giant teddy bear? And 

why? 

 

 


